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Dromeas participation in the international office furniture fair ORGATEC 2010 in Cologne 

Germany, was concluded with success. During the fair the company’s booth was visited by 

numerous international companies which expressed interest in collaboration. Slim line, which 

is also the furniture choice of the European Commission, truly peaked the interest of everyone 

who visited. Of particular notice to the visiting companies were details such as the innovative 

inox frame, the surfaces from lacquer and glass in white color, as well as the modern design 

of the mobile partitions of this line. DROMEAS believes that this year’s presence in the fair will 

be the starting point for the strengthening of the company’s presence in the international 

market.  

 

 


